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Notification of Discontinuance of CL-652 Series 
 

 

 

This is a notification that CITIZEN ELECTRONICS will discontinue the production and sales of 

CL-652 series.  

 
 
1. Discontinued products 

CL-652 Series 

 

2. Reason 

This is because a chip mounted in the subject products is to be discontinued. Therefore, we 

have decided to discontinue the production and sales of CL-652 series. 

 

3. Last time buy 

We will accept P/O received by the end of March 2010.  

 

4. Alternative products 

You are recommended to review the effective change to CL-654 series. 

For details, please contact our Sales Representative. 

 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused at this time. 

We wish to thank you for your valued patronage, and trust that you will kindly understand our 

situation. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

CITIZEN ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 


